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Cupar Gala 
Just a reminder that next Saturday is the Cupar Gala.  This is a fun day event just across from the 
school at the Duffus Park.  There will be a range of stalls, games and activities for children and a 
lovely day out.  We will have a stall which will have face painting, crafts, baking and a tombola.  
Grateful for any donations towards the tombola or baking by Friday.  Be great to see you there. 

Celebrating  

We had a super performance with St Columba’s and Hear my Music.  A real 
celebration of music and inclusion that every single child participated in.  Thanks to 
Clea and Melissa who supported and worked with us for 12 weeks to make it 
happen. Huge thanks to the parents who came along too.  
 
We had M and M productions visit with a smaller show that could actually fit this 
time!  The cast performed the Wizard of Oz and we invited some pupils from 
Castelhill ASC to join.  It really was superb and we are grateful to happy days 
Charity who helped with some funding.  
 
Thanks to those of you who came to our cuppy and a blether session.  We covered 
personal hygiene and aspects like toileting.  Strips have been made up to support 
independence in the shower so if you would find that helpful, or any other visuals 
for home, please do get in touch.  
Also thanks for the donations to our café put on by our amazing seniors.  

Coming up/ dates for your diary  
 
Holiday – Monday 3rd June 
Cupar Gala – 8th June 
End of term/ leavers assembly (parents welcome) – 21st June 
Garden Games – 24th June (11am-1pm) parents welcome 
Last day of term – 28th June  
 
 

Fundraising 
We are going to be doing some fundraising for a large metal shed and base that can 
house all our bikes and trikes in the large playground.  This will take a fair bit of 
fundraising so if anyone has any ideas or suggestions, please get in touch.  
 
As ever, please get in touch if there’s anything we should be doing or anything we 
can help with! 
 
Many thanks and happy Friday!  
Ruth Munro  
Headteacher 
ruth.munro@fife.gov.uk 


